
March 29, 2024 

Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

I want to take this opportunity to 
commend the employees at the 
Vollmer Culture and Recreation 
Complex for their handling of the 
deer incident that occurred on 
Sunday, February 25. In total, 18 
employees with varying degrees 
of responsibility, experience, and 
knowledge responded to the 
incident immediately and did 
everything within their power to 
keep the public safe. To say this is 
a remarkable accomplishment is 
an understatement.  

 

The Town of LaSalle was the 
recipient of three awards from 
Festivals and Events Ontario, Top 
100 festival for the LaSalle 
Strawberry Festival, Best New 
Event with a budget of $100,000 
or less for Last Call Before Fall, 
and Municipality of the Year. 
These awards reflect the hard 
work and commitment of staff of 
every level, from every 
department. Thank you for your 
continued hard work in making 
our Town and events the success 
that they are. 

Easter Weekend Hours 

Municipal offices and the Vollmer 
Centre will be closed on Good 
Friday, March 29. The Vollmer 
Centre will be closed on Easter 
Sunday, March 31. The LaSalle 
Civic Centre will be closed on 
Easter Monday, April 1, and re-
open on Tuesday, April 2. 

 

Regular garbage collection on 
Friday, March 29, will be picked 
up on Saturday, March 30. 

 

Solar Eclipse 
On April 8, our region will 
experience a solar eclipse. 
Whether you are in a location 
where there’s a partial or total 
eclipse, please adhere to the 
safety regulations of the Windsor 
Essex County Health Unit, and visit 
Tourism Windsor Essex Pelee 
Island Solar Eclipse Guide 
www.visitwindsoressex.com/
event/solar-eclipse-guide/ 
 
Clean Up LaSalle 
Celebrate Earth Day during the 
month of April, by helping us 
clean our local parks and trails. 
You can register through the 

Clean-Up LaSalle Form by visiting 
https://www.lasalle.ca/en/our-
community/clean-up-lasalle.aspx 
 
City of Baltimore 
We extend our deepest thoughts 
and prayers to the City of 
Baltimore in the wake of the tragic 
bridge collapse that occurred on 
March 26.   
 

Celebrate Easter Weekend at 
Sean Kenney’s Animal Super 
Powers® Made with LEGO® bricks 

Your chance to enjoy Sean 
Kenney’s Animal Super Powers® is 
slowly coming to an end as we are 
getting down to the last 2 weeks 
of the exhibition, ending on 
Saturday, April 6. Tickets can be 
purchased online or at the Event 
Centre during exhibit hours. For 
Easter Weekend hours, visit 
www.lasalle.ca/
animalsuperpowers  

 
Happy Easter! 

 

 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 




